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Boveney Reach 

Backwater around Monkey Island  

 

6 March 2017 to 31 January 2018  

 

Temporary closure of the backwater around 

Monkey Island.  
 

As part of the development of Monkey Island the foot bridge is being replaced. Due to these 

works the backwater will be shut off to all navigation. The current bridge does not allow for 

powered vessels to navigate and this closure will only effect small powered vessels and 

unpowered craft.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Barry Russell 

Harbourmaster  

2 March 2017 

River Thames – temporary river restriction 
 


